CONTACT DETAILS

Dear Parents,
In preparation for your son's arrival, below please find important contact details, should you wish to reach us. We recommend you keep this handy all year!
Yeshiva Address (for mailing packages, as well)

Yeshivat Yesodei HaTorah

Meshek 32

Moshav Zanoach 99888 מושב זנוח (for mailing packages, it helps to have this in Hebrew)
Israel
P: +972-2-992-3099

F: +972-2-992-3055

e: yeshiva@yesodei.org

When mailing packages, please use the regular mail service (i.e. not express or FedEx, etc) and pack the item in simple unobtrusive packaging.  Packages randomly get stopped at customs and this may help avoid that. 
Rav Scott Kahn, Rosh Yeshiva
Nachal El Al 1/2

Ramat Beit Shemesh

H: +972-2-999-6885

C: +972-52-569-6169

e: ravkahn@yesodei.org

Rav Pesach Wolicki, Rosh Yeshiva
Rechov Gad 1/8

Beit Shemesh

H: 972-2-992-3275

C: +972-52-598-4261
e: ravpesach@yesodei.org

Mrs. Dvarya Katz, Director of Administration
Rechov Gad 1/5
Beit Shemesh
Office: +972-2-992-3099

C: +972-52-598-4440

e: d.katz@yesodei.org
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